How Can I Contribute to the ELF?

The Emergency Loan Fund is entirely dependent on contributions. Contributions are both welcome and needed and can be made by sending a check payable to the University of Maine to:

University of Maine P.O. Box 370 Orono. ME 04473-0370

Please write Emergency Loan Fund in the check memo section or indicate in your cover letter that the money is intended for the Emergency Loan Fund. Any questions about donations can be addressed to the UMaine Development Office at 207.581.1151. Another way to make a significant contribution is to support the fund by word of mouth, talking about it amongst your colleagues, coworkers, family and friends.

Gifts in support of the University of Maine are accepted and managed by the University of Maine Development Office. The University of Maine is a 501 (c) (3) organization. Contributions to the University of Maine are tax deductible as allowed by law. Please consult with your tax adviser for details.